THE MEMORIAL LIBRARY, THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN

Madison 6, Wisconsin

January 3, 1963

Mr. Emmett L. Bennett 64 Bascom Hall Dear Mr. Bennett:

You will find enclosed the record of a library book which has been in your possession six months or longer. If you wish to renew it for another six month period, please return the I.B.M. card; it should bear the proper call number as well as your signature. If you do not wish to renew it, the book should be returned by January 17, 1963.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Ethel M. Lynaugh Circulation Librarian

Neton Lyray! .

EML/pe Enclosure